
 
Español con Señora Curiel         

                      
 
 
Hi, my name is Señora Curiel and I am the Spanish teacher for 
grades 2nd, 3rd, 4th and 5th at Berkley and Gibbs Elementary 
Schools.  I am very excited to be teaching your children the 
wonderful language of Spanish this year! 
 
Learning Spanish is a fun and exciting journey.  I am thrilled to 
lead my students on this wonderful journey.  Spanish is more than 
just a language; it is a representative of an abundance of 
cultures.  Whether you are vacationing through Latin or South 
America, living in Europe, taking a trip to the grocery store or 
in NYC, you will come across the Spanish language. 
 
This class will be fun and interesting; we will be learning the 
language through songs, games, cultural celebrations, technology, 
dialogues and much more! 

Please feel free to contact me at any time at:         
lcuriel@newmilfordschools.com 
 
I am looking forward to a fun and successful school year.        

Vamonos!    


